
Edlesborough Green Play Area Improvements 
Edlesborough Green Play Area 

Due to the unseasonably dry weather the older section of the play area has remained closed 

for longer than originally planned.  

EPC have now taken the decision to re-open the area.  

Whilst the grass seed would benefit from more growing time the Council feel it is unfair to 

keep the play area closed any longer.  

More grass seed will be sown in the autumn. 

EPC thank parishioners for their patience whilst the area has been closed. 

 


